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February 7, 2013 
 
 
 
Mary Jo Green, Chair 
John Reinemann, Executive Secretary 
Higher Educational Aids Board 
131 W. Wilson Street 
P.O. Box 7885 
Madison, WI 53707-7885 
 
Dear Board Chair Green and Executive Secretary Reinemann: 
 
On behalf of the Wisconsin Technical College System (WTCS) Board, we are requesting approval 
from the Higher Educational Aids Board (HEAB) of the two attached reciprocity agreements.  This 
request comes under the statutory authority for interstate agreements assigned to HEAB in s. 39.42, 
Wis Stats. 
 
As required by s. 39.42, Wis Stats, the governing boards of Blackhawk Technical College and 
Southwest Wisconsin Technical College have each approved the attached agreements establishing 
tuition reciprocity with Highland Community College in Freeport, Illinois.  The Highland 
Community College Board also has approved both agreements. 
 
The agreements improve educational access for students in both Wisconsin and Illinois by making 
programs available that would likely not be offered by either Blackhawk or Southwest Wisconsin 
Technical Colleges.  Therefore, these agreements are consistent with the statutory intent of s. 39.42, 
Wis Stats. 
 
The WTCS Board approved the agreements at its January 29 meeting.  If HEAB approves the 
agreements at its February 15 meeting, the WTC System Office will pursue approval by the Joint 
Committee on Finance, as required by Wisconsin statute. 
 
If you have any questions about these agreements, please feel free to contact Nancy Merrill at 
nancy.merrill@wtcsystem.edu or by phone at (608) 267-9514.  Nancy also will be available at 
HEAB’s February 15 meeting to respond to questions about the agreements. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Morna K. Foy, President 
 
Enclosure 
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